

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Cheryl Jensen Founder, Board Chair

CPT Dawn Halfaker (Ret) Vice Chairman

> Michael Brown Treasurer

CPT Wayne Waldon (Ret) Secretary

Michael Galvin, Director

William (Bill) A. Jensen, Director

LTC David Rozelle, Director

CAPT Jeffrey M. Tomlin, Director

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Lindsay Humphreys

STAFF

Rachel Brunetti Program & Admin Coordinator

> Jackie Lizar Program & Development Coordinator

AMBASSADORS

SOCM Harold Bologna (Ret)

CPT Ferris W. Butler (Ret)

SSGT Neil Duncan (Ret)

COL Gregory D. Gadson (Ret)

CPL Jason Hallett (Ret)

Rachel Hallett (Caregiver)

CPT Clayton Hinchman (Ret)

SSGT Tim "TJ" Johannsen (Ret)

1LT Andrew Kinard (Ret)

SSGT Justin Lynn (Ret)

SGT Matthew Melancon (Ret)

Brandi Melott (Caregiver)

1LT Melissa Stockwell (Ret)

SSGT Kaleb Wayne Weakley (Ret)

January 19, 2019

Gary Schwedt & Steve Leigh 97.7 KZYR The Zephyr Rocky Mountain Radio Group 275 Main Street, Suite 201 Edwards, CO 81632

Dear Gary & Steve,

Thank you for continuing to support the mission of Vail Veterans Program through helping us spread awareness by sharing the stories and experiences of our Nation's Heroes. Your continued partnership and support of our mission allows our wounded Veterans and their families to build confidence, reconnect with each other, and create a lifelong community of mutual support. The Winter Family Program would not be possible without your generosity.

Britny Connella, a 2019 Winter Family Program Participant and Caregiver to a wounded Veteran, shared her thoughts on her family's experience. "When Randy started to have his health issues, he was unable to do a lot of things he loved and feared that he'd never do them again, one of which included snowboarding. This week, he got to snowboard, all thanks to Vail Veterans Program and his instructor, Eugene. God had His hand in this week and provided Randy with the best instructor who showed compassion and could relate to all he's been through. This program means so much to us and has given us something we thought we'd never be able to do together again, so thank you. It was amazing to watch him push himself and feel "normal" again. As much pain as we have been through, these positive moments help us remember how truly blessed we are."

Enclosed is an advertisement placed in the Vail Daily newspaper on January 19th. Thank you for supporting our Nation's Heroes.

Sincerely, Charle for Thurst.

Cheryl Jensen Founder

THANK YOU

FOR YOUR GENEROUS SUPPORT OF OUR WINTER FAMILY PROGRAM

Partner Sponsors:





U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs



Major Sponsors:







■ 97.7 KZYR The Zephyr

- Adventure Ridge
- Blue Moose Pizza
- Bol Vail
- Care 4 Kids
- EpicMix
- Epic Mountain Express
- Eye Pieces of Vail
- Home Chefs of Vail
- JB's T-Shirts
- Kinderlift of Colorado
- Larkspur Restaurant

Supporters:

- Lion Square Lodge
- Locale Vail
- Manor Vail
- Marmot
- Mary Kay
- Matthew Munson Photography
- Patterns of Joy
- PSAV
- Slippery Slope Productions
- Summit Embroidery
- The Arrabelle at Vail Square
- . The Golden Bear

- The Right Stuff Embroidery
- The Sebastian Vail
- Seirus
- Sonnenalp Hotel
- Tivoli Lodge
- TV8
- Vail Adaptive Program
- Vail Daily
- Vail's Mountain Haus
- Vail Marriott Mountain Resort
- Vail Ski & Snowboard School
- Vail Sports
- Wild Bill's Emporium







SERVING MILITARY INJURED AND THEIR FAMILIES SINCE 2004

